
Letter of Support 

 

 

Phillip Schrank  

for 

Korea TESOL National Treasurer 
 

 

I have known Phillip Shrank since he became a member of the Gwangju-Jeonnam Chapter of 

KOTESOL. He is a very conscientious teacher and KOTESOL member. And he is a very devoted 

to KOTESOL as witnessed by his position on the International Conference Committee and in his 

present position as National Treasure.   

 

The position of Treasurer requires a certain set of accounting skills, which Phillip has demonstrated 

that he possesses in more than adequate quantity. But even more important that accounting skills, 

the Treasurer must be a completely trustworthy individual. Phillip, in my opinion, is as trustworthy 

as any person can be. I feel that the KOTESOL funds will continue to be safe and secure in the 

hands of Phillip Schrank as KOTESOL National Treasurer. Accordingly, I express my endorsement 

of his candidacy for this office in this letter of support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

KOTESOL First Vice-President 

Gwangju-Jeonnam Chapter President 


